East Bridgewater Library Trustees Meeting

June 1, 2021

Special meeting was called to order at 7:30. Board members in attendance were:

Brenda Conca, Anne Marek, Cat Lea Holbrook, Russ Hannagan and Director, Christopher McGee.

Members absent: Susan Murray and Jennifer Lonergan

Director's report-

- The State of Massachusetts mask mandate policy was suspended as of 15 May 2021. The Town of East Bridgewater met and determined that they would follow the state policy. The East Bridgewater Public Library will follow the State's mandate but will encourage masks for our patrons to wear masks. At this time, the Children's Room will be open to one family at a time, seating will not be available in the library and returned material will continue to be quarantined.
- Motion was made to accept the state's/town's mask policy was made by Brenda Conca and seconded by Anne Marek.
 - Motion passed

Meeting adjourned 7:50pm.

Anne Marek, Trustee

Next meeting June 15, 2021, 2021 at 7:30pm.